
 

 

 

 

 

Dear parent/carer, 

I am happy to share that the costume for Baby Ballet will consist of: 

 Pink leotard 

 Pink ballet shoes 

 Pink ballet tights 

 Mouse kit- ears, bow tie, tail and satin gloves (picture below) 

All items, apart from the mouse kit, you will already have. Because of this, we have been 

able to keep costs for this costume low.  

A sum of £9 is due for the 9th November 2019. Payment can be made via cash, cheque or 

online bank transfer.  If paying by cash, please place in an envelope with your child’s name 

on the front.  All cheques should please be made payable to: Emily O’Keeffe.  

Please be aware that there is a chance the mouse set may not be in stock when I place the 

order. This would be rare, but I like to be as upfront about all practicalities as I can be. In this 

instance, I would choose a new costume hat and refund/transfer your funds toward that 

new item. You would be told before any transaction is made.  

Thank you,  

Emily O’Keeffe 

Baby Ballet Costume 

‘Mice’ 


